From: Debbie Tarry

To: Will Hall; Rob Beem; John Norris
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman; Heidi Costello
Subject: RE: Human Services funding

Date: Friday, August 22, 2014 4:45:32 PM
Will -

Here is the response to your second question - this will go in the Green Folder for Monday:

Food Life Line's move, this won't affect food allocation to our local food banks and meal programs. Our
funding to them provides for direct purchase of food by Hopelink. Food Life Line is one of two
wholesale providers for food banks and meal programs across Western Washington. They have a
regional market and we are well within that sphere. As Rob understands it they are consolidating
operations in one facility which he presumes is their new shop in SODO. There is a general concern
about services moving south in King County. Though we'll lose a major opportunity for volunteers and
some visibility we gain by virtue of Food Life Line's location in Shoreline, it shouldn't compromise access
to food for Shoreline providers and residents. Hopelink is and will be the primary food bank and
distribution site for Shoreline.

We'll get the chart to you on Monday, as staff have been out of the office this week.

Debbie Tarry

City Manager

City of Shoreline
17500 Midvale Ave N.
Shoreline, WA 98133

----- Original Message-----

From: Will Hall

Sent: Tuesday, August 19, 2014 12:15 PM
To: Debbie Tarry; Rob Beem; John Norris
Cc: Carolyn Wurdeman

Subject: Human Services funding

Can we get a chart showing the revenue allocations for human services over the past ten years? | am
interested in seeing if there is any trend in the CDBG funds and the local funds. Thanks.

Also, is Food Lifeline moving their operations to south King County? Are there other potential service
providers in the north end? Is there any risk that Shoreline residents end up under served relative to
our investment?

Will Hall, Councilmember
City of Shoreline

17500 Midvale Ave N
Shoreline, WA 98133
206-373-1630
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